LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN OF CORTLANDVILLE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town of Cortlandville Planning
Board will hold a Public Hearing concerning the McLean Solar | project on
November 24, 2020 at 7:30pm. The Planning Board has made a positive
declaration requiring the applicant to submit a draft environmental impact
statement (“EIS”). A draft scope has been submitted for the EIS. The draft scope
and other application materials may be reviewed on the Cortlandville website —
Cortlandville.org

Public comments on the draft scope may be made at the hearing, and written
comments on the draft scope may be submitted prior to the meeting to Bruce
Weber, Town of Cortlandville Planning & Zoning Officer, 3577 Terrace Road,
Cortland, NY 13045, or you can email them to bweber@cortlandville.org, or you
can submit them at the Public Hearing. The proposed project is a 12 acre solar
project in an area zoned Residential located on the south side of McLean Road,
tax map no. 95.00-01-33.1

Attendance at the meeting will require you to wear a mask, practice social
distancing, and consent to have your temperature taken. We request that
only one member of the household attend due to space limitations in the
Cortlandville Water & Sewer Garage across the parking lot from the
Raymond G. Thorpe Municipal Building.

DATED: November 2, 2020

Chris Newell, Chairperson
Cortlandville Planning Board
3577 Terrace Road
Cortland, New York 13045



